
Report of E-Waste Management Committee 

Session 2022-23 

The E-Waste Committee has been actively engaged in raising awareness and promoting 
responsible disposal of electronic waste throughout the 2022-23 session. This report outlines 
the key activities conducted, including an e-waste collection drive, a poster-making 
competition, the appointment of e-waste ambassadors, and the submission of our annual 
report to the Delhi Pollution Control Board. 

In early 2022, the committee selected a group of dedicated individuals as E-Waste 
Ambassadors. These ambassadors played a crucial role in advocating for e-waste 
management practices and helped in organizing and promoting the events throughout the 
session. Their commitment significantly contributed to the success of our initiatives. 

The committee organized a comprehensive e-waste collection drive aimed at collecting 
discarded electronic devices from the community. The drive was set up at the central lawn 
from  September 26, 2022 – September 30, 2022 to maximize participation and ensure 
convenient drop-off points. The collection drive was highly successful, with a substantial 
amount of e-waste gathered. The drive not only facilitated the campaign for spreading 
awareness about the safe disposal of electronic waste and importance of e-waste recycling 
among participants. 
 
A poster-making competition was held on 8th September 2022 to engage students and the 
community in creative advocacy for e-waste management. Participants were encouraged to 
create informative and impactful posters that highlighted the significance of responsible e-
waste disposal. The competition received a robust response, with numerous entries submitted 
online and offline. The winning posters were displayed at key locations to further promote e-
waste awareness. The competition provided an excellent platform for participants to express 
their creativity while contributing to the cause. 

The committee prepared and submitted its annual report to the Delhi Pollution Control Board. 
The report detailed the activities conducted, achievements, challenges faced, and future plans 
for e-waste management. It also included data from the collection drive and feedback from 
the community. 

 

     

 

 

 



 

 

 

Representative Pictures of the work Done 

 



 

 



 

 

  



Proof of the Notice issued for recruiting E-Waste Ambassadors 

 

Proof of the Annual Report Submitted to DPCC 



 

  



Proof of E-Waste Collection Drive held from 26th September to 
30th September 2022 

 



 



 



 

 

 



 

Proof of Poster Making Competition Held on 8th September 2022 

 





 



 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 


